
Molly  Sims  Welcomes  a  Baby
Boy

Model and actress Molly Sims is a new mom. Sims and hubby,
Scott  Stuber,  are  happy  parents  of  a  baby  boy.  According
to People, Sims was naturally nervous about breastfeeding and
giving birth, but hopefully her nerves were eased when she met
her new addition. Congratulations Molly and Scott!

What are some ways to immediately welcome your baby into the
world with your partner?

Cupid’s Advice:

Having a baby is always an exciting time. Whether you decide
to  keep  the  announcement  low-key  or  make  it  a  big
extravaganza, here are some ways for you and your partner to
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introduce the world to your baby:

1. Social media: Introducing your baby to everyone you is easy
with any social media website. Take to Facebook, Twitter or
Instagram to share pictures of your bundle of joy. This way,
your contacts will be able to view the photos whenever they
want, and you won’t have to send the images out multiple
times.

2. Skype: Go ahead and Skype each of your family members. Even
if they live far away, Skype will let them see your baby right
away.

3. A baby shower: Why not let everyone shower the baby face-
to-face? Throwing a huge baby shower will let your guests meet
your little one for the first time while the two of you take
all the credit for such a beautiful child.

What are some ways to welcome your baby into the world? Share
your comments below.


